
‘Loosies’  Starring  Peter
Facinelli Teaches Love is Not
a Crime

A New York City pick pocketer, Bobby (Peter Facinelli), who
lives life on the fast lane with no commitments, bumps into
his past one night stand, Lucy (Jaimie Alexander) in the new
movie  Loosies.  When the girl of his dreams drops the
bombshell that she’s pregnant with his child, Bobby must make
a life changing decision to let his partner in on what he does
for a living.  Not sure if she’s ready to raise a child with a
criminal, Lucy decides to raise her child without Bobby.
 Realizing that he wants to have a family, Bobby must decide
if he can give up stealing and running from police officers
for his relationship.  Loosies premieres in theaters on Jan.
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How do you give up your single lifestyle to start a family?

Cupid’s Advice:

Being single usually means a life of late nights, a lot of
alone time and decisions that only affect you and no one else.
 When you enter a relationship or add a new addition to your
family, nights are spent with someone else and decisions are
made for a better relationship with your partner.  Here’s how
to embrace the changes:

1. Accept them: Recognize that the change from being selfish
in  decision  making  to  thinking  about  your  partner  is  a
positive change.

2. Take time: It may be hard at first, but getting into a new
routine will allow you to become more serious about life.
 Take the time you need to come to terms with it.

3. Think of the rewards: When losing weight, doctors suggest
picturing a skinnier version of yourself every time you think
about eating a slice of cake.  Every time you think that it
will be hard to change your lifestyle, picture yourself with
your family or partner.  Make sure that you and your partner
are  both  making  sacrifices  in  order  to  better  the
relationship.

Have you ever had to change your lifestyle to better your
relationship? Share your experiences below.


